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Dear Parents/Caregivers, 

 

Final Term 2 Correspondence 

School Cross Country 
 Congratulations to all students who participated in the School Cross Country.  I thought the standard of 

participation was outstanding, not only do we have some excellent runners but we also have a group of students 

who support their peers, cheering them on and positively helping them, well done everyone.  For those students 

who finished in the top 3, a terrific effort on making the podium, we had some incredibly close, exciting finishes. 

For those who made the top 6, make sure you are training hard for the Zone Cross Country on July 27th.  Training, 

training and more training over the holiday break will make you even better!!  Let’s see a high number of 

Wadestown students going on to the next stage, yes we have the runners who if they train they can do that!!! 

 

Wadestown School Cross Country Results - 2020 
Year 3 Boys 

Place Name Room House 

 

1 Hugo Jones 12 Ruru 

2 Peter Cottingham 12 Kereru 

3 Jacob Gray 9 Kotare 

4 Isaac Churchouse 11 Kereru 

5 William Bareta 11 Ruru 

6 George McKeown 10 Ruru 

7 Arkie Keni 10 Tui 

8 Lucas Batt 10 Tui 

9 Ally Macneill 9 Tui 

10 Thomas Comer 11 Tui 

 

Year 3 Girls 

Place Name Room House 

 

1 Naomi Richardson 9 Kotare 

2 Ariana Huynh 11 Tui 

3 Chloe Grant 12 Kereru 

4 Toby Luscombe 12 Ruru 

5 Harriet Whyte 12 Ruru 

6 Bonnie Holmes  9 Kotare 

7 Emma Borowy 12 Kotare 

8 Rose Fuge 10 Kereru 

9 Alexia Langford 10 Kotare 

10 Willow Linton 12 Kotare 
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Year 4 Boys 

Place Name Room House 

 

1 Leo Smith  9 Kerereu 

2 Duncan Freeman 9 Kotare  

3 Finn Marshall 12 Ruru 

4 Luke Steele  11 Tui 

5 Felix Barber 9 Tui 

6 Zion Elliot  9 Tui 

7 Finlay MacNeill  12 Tui 

8 Oliver Williamson  9 Tui 

9 Flynn Du Plessis 12 Ruru 

10 Lachlan Best 12 Ruru 

 

Year 4 Girls 

Place Name Room House 

 

1 Harriet Dreyer 11 Kotare 

2 Alice Simpson  9 Tui 

3 Zara Delahunty  10 Kereru  

4 Alexandra McKeown  11 Ruru 

5 Charlotte Robinson  9 Tui  

6 Olivia Von Dadelszen  12 Ruru 

7 Lucy Louden 11 Kereru 

8 Seri Tietjens 11 Kereru 

9 Sophie Langford  12 Kereru 

10 Sylvia Palmer  12 Ruru  

 

Year 5 Boys 

Place Name Room House 

 

1 Isaac Thompson 6 Kotare 

2 William McKee 5 Kereru 

3 Taiki Sumioka 4 Kotare  

4 Blake Carden 5 Kereru 

5 Austin Miller 4 Ruru 

6 Kennan Sumioka 5 Kotare 

7 Ned Thursby 4 Ruru 

8 Lennox Bahar 4 Kereru 

9 Toby Bennett 4 Kotare 

10 Theo Lees  6 Kotare  

 

Year 5 Girls 

Place Name Room House 

 

1 Victoria George  6 Kereru 

2 Florence George 5 Kereru 

3 Abigail Macavoy 4 Tui  

4 Lucy Kavanagh 4 Ruru 

5 Scarlett Fuge  4 Kereru 

6 Ana Bareta 5 Ruru 

7 Emma Ward 4 Tui 



8 Macy McLellan  6 Ruru 

9 Lucy Gray  6 Kotare 

10 Giorgia Whyte  5 Ruru  

 

 Year 6 Boys 

Place Name Room House 

 

1 Sammy Bulbulia Smart  4 Ruru 

2 Jude Rumball-Smith  4 Kereru 

3 Josh Nicholson  4 Tui  

4 James Van Der Zouwe 6 Kereru  

5 Finn Delahunty  4 Kereru 

6 Ollie Lindsay  4 Tui 

7 Zak Ismail-Sanders  5 Kereru 

8 Magnus Nischalke 5 Ruru 

9 Austen Keni 6 Tui 

10 Braedon MacDonald  4 Tui  

 

Year 6 Girls 

Place Name Room House 

 

1 Catriona Smith  5 Tui 

2 Alexandra Dreyer  6 Kotare  

3 Elsie Rumball-Smith  5 Kereru 

4 Bridget Murray  6 Ruru 

5 Madeleine Beardmore  6 Tui 

6 Paige Pearce  6 Kotare  

7 Georgy-P Ferguson 5 Tui 

8 Isobel Robinson 4 Tui 

9 Claudia Price  6 Ruru 

10 Sylvie McLaren  6 Kotare  

 

Year 7 Boys 

Place Name Room House 

 

1 Zach Lindsay 14 Tui 

2 Tom Healy 17 Kotare  

3 Max Delahunty  17 Kereru 

4 Ben Smith  17 Tui 

5 Gus McHardy  14 Kereru 

6 Jackson Chin 14 Kotare  

7 Noah Talbot 13 Tui  

8= Carlo Bareta  17 Ruru 

8= Charlie Cowan  13 Kotare  

8= Isaac Glennie  17 Tui  

 

Year 7 Girls 

Place Name Room House 

1 Sophia Paviour-Smith  17 Kotare  

2 Jess Haldane 13 Tui 

3 Maia McKee 13 Kereru 



4 Maisie Small  17 Tui 

 

5 Peta Freeman 13 Kotare  

6 Eva van der Zouwe  14 Kereru 

7 Chloe Newton 17 Tui 

8 Grace Williams  17 Ruru 

9 Honor Morgan  17 Kotare 

10 Marley Thompson  14 Kotare  

 

Year 8 Boys 

Place Name Room House 

 

1 Harry Kavanagh 13 Ruru 

2 Samuel Beardmore  17 Tui 

3 Charlie Blewitt  17 Kotare  

4 Harper Ferguson 13 Tui 

5 Jesse Rumball-Smith  14 Kereru 

6 Ashton Lilley 13 Ruru 

7 Cameron Peacock  13 Kereru 

8 Sefton Mitchell  13 Kereru 

9 Jasper Lienert 14 Kereru 

10 Shanwen Tan  17 Kotare  

 

Year 8 Girls 

Place Name Room House 

 

1 Abby Morton  13 Ruru 

2 Maya Bulbulia-Smart  14 Ruru 

3 Sophie Jones  17 Ruru 

4 Maya Carden  13 Kereru 

5 Matilda Dreyer  13 Kotare 

6 Gigi Freeman  17 Kotare 

7 Eva Thompson  17 Tui 

8 Briar Nicholson  17 Tui 

9 Ellie Cook 14 Kereru 

10 Ellie O’Brien  17 Kereru  

 

Year 7 & 8 Market Day – Yea! 
 

It was a Roaring Success, the students were organised, the customers 

left content, happy and full.  We had some special guests’ visit!! 

Well done Year 7 & 8 Students for your organisation – superb!! Well 

done the customers - for buying their wares.  A great day at 

Wadestown School!  

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

  



 

News From the Board 
Please note that a News from the Board update will be emailed out to families tomorrow afternoon. 

 

Term 3  
Term 3 is already very busy especially with the School Production coming up in Week 7 (3rd and 4th September).  

The student leaders have also organised a number of events which add to our core business. 

 

The first 3 weeks of term see Graduation for our leadership programme for Year 8 students Thursday 23rd July.  

Inter School Cross Country Monday 27th July, Star Gazing Night Thursday 30th July. The PPP Community Function 

Saturday 1st August and Book Week 3rd - 7th August with dress up fancy dress day Friday 7th. 

 

Finally, a huge thank you from all the staff for your generous support over this different, interesting term.  I 

cannot fault the students (your children) they have been outstanding as have the community, (Parents and 

other) You have all be incredibly supportive and from our 3. 

6perspective realistic, sensible, understanding and non-judgemental. Thank you everyone. 

 

Have a great break, hopefully some good snow for the skiers, maybe some sun up north and more importantly 

some rest and recreation for students and families. 

 

Regards 

Ian and the Wadestown School Staff 

 

 

Wadestown School Working Bee - Saturday 17th October 
Having shaken off COVID lockdowns, and negotiated the consequential changes to the 

sports diaries, a date has been found to hold our annual School Working Bee.   

 

Please mark Saturday 17 October in your diaries.  This is the weekend immediately before 

Labour Weekend. 

 

Parents provide the labour and it’s a great way to catch up with families that make up our school community 

and to give the school its annual spring-clean. Even a couple of hours of your time is a huge help.  

 

The Working Bee contributes to the school’s maintenance programme, maintaining the gardens, grounds, 

fencing and general maintenance items.  

 

We have a number of projects including tidying up the grounds, gardening, pruning, planting, building, painting 

and staining.  One particular focus this year will be to make a good start on the new science garden, which is 

part of the school grounds master plan (see the plan by the gum tree).  There is something for everyone!   

 

If you’re a willing volunteer, please email Malcolm McKee with your details at: alpamare@gmail.com 

We also need Food for the Troops on the day and helpers to serve it and clean up afterwards.  If you would like 

to help with this please email Katy Pearce at strawberry.fare@xtra.co.nz 
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If you can’t make it, please consider a small donation to this worthwhile school project.   You can make an 

online deposit to the Wadestown PTA account: 12-3140-0348889-00 with WkgBee as the reference – every bit 

helps!   

 

Thanks and hopefully see you there!  

Malcolm McKee and the Wadestown School PTA 

  

 

Post Pademic 

Party(PPP) 

  

Phenomenal Participation Predicted (PPP) 

Perfect Party Place (PPP) 

Personable Passionate People (PPP) 

  

When: Saturday 1st August from 7.30pm to midnight 

Where: Wilton Bowling Club 

Theme: The Letter P 

Prizes: For the best dressed and best hairstyles 

  

Tickets are on Sale, (limited to 150) so be in quick to make sure you don’t miss out! Purchase your tickets by 

emailing PTAwadestownschool@gmail.com and deposit $50/head into the PTA bank account 12-3140-0348889-00 

with your child’s name, room number and “PPP” as the reference.   If you prefer to pay by cash please enclose in a clearly 

marked envelope and place in the box at the Rose Street office. 

  

This is a Wadestown community event, therefore we encourage you to invite friends who have been part of Wadestown 

School in the past, or those who are keen to be part of a Great Night Out! 

 

If partygoers do not have children at Wadestown School, they need to state their name in the email so that we can note 

their details against the ticket number on the return email. Tickets will be issued via email during the fortnight leading 

into the event and will be your payment invoice. 

  

A Huge Thanks to our Major Sponsor Jane Higgie at Tommy’s Real Estate, as well as the following secondary sponsors- 

Wall St Designs, Money Box, Thorndon New World, The Shepherd’s Arms Hotel, Zeal Hair Studio, Solid Technology 

Systems, Kauri Lodge, Panhead, Danger Danger, Counterculture Board Game Café & Bar, Victoria Smith Designs. 

 

The wonderful support from all of our sponsors is greatly appreciated.    

Spread the word far and wide. The more the merrier! 
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 SALLYBRATION* NEW DATE and NEW VENUE 
At long last we have finally secured a new date for the Sallybration event, Saturday 5 September, 2020.  Please 

see the attached invitation. 

 

Greg O’Connor, our local MP for Ōhāriu, has kindly offered to host this event for Sally in the Grand Hall at 

Parliament.  Sally has gratefully accepted this generous offer and we are delighted to share with you the new 

invitation. 

 

We understand that for some people this new date may not work and for others, it may mean you are now 

available to attend. 

 

If you have bought tickets and are now unable to attend please let us know.  If you hadn’t bought a ticket for 

the earlier event but can make the new date then please contact the organising committee as soon as possible 

to secure your tickets.  

 

If you cannot make the new date please let us know if you would like a refund or would like to donate the funds 

towards the photobooks that are being made for Sally as part of her farewell gifts. 

 

We look forward to seeing you in September. 

 

Kind regards 

The Sallybration Organising Group 

 

 


